From: Animals- R-Family

To: Board of Representatives
Subject: Please vote for ban on sale of dogs/cats in pet stores
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 1:39:46 PM

Dear Stamford Board of Representatives,

I am a Stamford resident, homeowner, taxpayer, voter. | also run a small-foster based animal
rescue.

I am writing to ask that you please vote to ban the sale of dogs and cats in pet stores.

Puppies sold in pet stores come from abusive and cruel puppy mills. The breeding parents are
kept in tiny wire cages, stacked on top of each other, in windowless warehouses. The dogs on
top defecate and urinate onto the dogs below.

Every now and then all the cages are hosed down with the dogs in them. These breeding
parents will spend their entire lives like this. They will never see sunlight, will never see grass,
will never have human interaction.

When they no longer produce puppies, they will be shot or buried alive (the latter saves
money).

If people want to add a puppy to their home, they can buy from a reputable breeder. Reputable
breeders do NOT sell to pet stores; they sell directly to the public.

Or people can adopt from a rescue/shelter. Currently US shelters kill many thousands of
puppies daily using taxpayer money.

Many places have already banned the sale of cats and dogs in pet stores. This includes the
states of Maryland and California and over 300 cities
You can see all the localities with bans here:

https://resources.bestfriends.org/article/states-retail-pet-sale-bans

Connecticut stands out as a state where not a single city / town has banned the sale of cats and
dogs in pet stores.
This makes my ashamed and embarrassed to be a CT resident.

Most CT pet stores, which number over 100, do not sell dogs and cats and are thriving. They
offer animals by partnering with rescues/shelter for adoption events. The dozen or so pet
stores which do sell puppies are pariahs in their own industry.

Please be on the right side of history and vote for the ban.
Thank you,

Nicole Bruck

85 Midland Avenue

Stamford, CT 06906
Tel: 203 550 7578
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